
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Planning Committee 
at a meeting of the Council on 14 
December 2017  

   

Question  On 3 November, I contacted planning officials to ask what 

the average turnaround time was for building warrant 

applications. After receiving no reply, I sent another email on 

19 November. Given I have still not received a reply or 

acknowledgment, can the Convener provide this 

information? 

Answer   
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